Subject: 2022/2307L Gloucester Crescent

| wish to support this planning application for a small increase in height on the boundary wall.

Due to the fact that the house is on the corner of Gloucester Crescent and Inverness St, it is right in the middle of
the entertainment zone in Camden Town, so through the night they get groups of people passing and throwing
debris into the garden, and chatting loudly. This could have less of an impact to the family if the wall was higher.
Throughout the day groups congregate to smoke, often deal drugs or take them, and again a higher boundary wall
would lessen the impact of this activity.

Also they get the film fans who have seen ‘Lady in the Van’ and want to visit the site-fine until they start to climb the
wall to get a better view. Again a heightened wall would stop this.

Looking across the Crescent, all of the houses have higher walls, and if you were to grant planning permission it
would be in keeping with the overall symmetry of this street.

Thank you Pat Callaghan

Can you please let me know that you have received this email



